
Auditor Information 
 

 

PRIME (age 62 and over), Alumni, S. MaryCeleste Beck, and  Auditors 
 
After Late Registration/Late Change of Program ends (after the first 5 weekday class meetings of Fall or 
Spring terms), auditors may sign-up: 9:00am - 7:00pm -In-person Registration for PRIME , ALUMNI, and 
general AUDITORS (See Academic Calendar for specific dates.) 
Most courses, except for Nursing, Allied Health, Education, Music Therapy, Speech-Language 
Pathology/Audiology  and Graduate Business courses, are open to auditors, unless otherwise indicated. 
(Auditors for graduate courses must be matriculated and registered for credit in the specific graduate 
program of study in order to audit on the graduate-level.) Registration is on a space available basis only. 
Records are maintained for audited courses. However, credit will not be granted for audited courses. See 
the catalog for additional policies. 
 

 PRIME students may audit for an administrative fee of $50.00 per course and any special course 
fees. Registration for auditors must be done in-person at the Registrar’s Office.  

 ALUMNI may also audit under the Alumni Lifetime Scholarship by paying all non-tuition fees. 
Registration must be done in-person in the Registrar’s Office. 

 SISTER CELESTE BECK AND THE DIOCESAN CERTIFICATE PROGRAM IN THEOLOGY must consult the 
Continuing Education Bulletin. The Office of Continuing Education will have information on 
available courses and fees. 

 Auditors not in these groups should see the catalog for details on fees and other policies. 
 Auditors not in these groups should see the catalog for details on fees and other policies. 

 
 

MILL Registration 
 
Wednesday, September 14, 2011 begins registration for MILL members in the Office of Special Programs, 
Kellenberg, Room 321A. (Office hours are on Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Fridays.) 
 

 MILL members, as part of their membership fees, are entitled to audit two undergraduate 
courses per academic year. Most courses, except for Nursing, Allied Health, Education and 
Graduate Business courses, are available on a space available basis or with the permission of the 
instructor.  
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